
 
SPARTAN WEEKLY UPDATE 
#SpartanPride 
September 5, 2021 
 
Greetings Spartans, 
 
We are truly glad to have you in school for the 21-22 school year! As you know, COVID-19 is still prevalent in our 
community. Please remember the importance of washing your hands and/or using hand sanitizer frequently, social 
distancing to the greatest extent possible, sneezing into your elbow, and please let someone know if you are not feeling 
well. Students and families can choose whether to wear a mask or not, and all choices will be respected. Pinellas County 
Schools strongly recommends wearing masks and has a ready supply here at school for anyone who would like one. If 
students want a mask or face covering, they can ask their teacher or any administrator. We appreciate everyone’s 
efforts to keep our school community healthy and safe. By working together, we will make it a great school year! 
 

Labor Day 
Monday September 6,2021 is Labor Day. All Pinellas County Schools and Offices will be closed. 

Enjoy your holiday! 
 
Attendance 
Parents, please be reminded that school begins at 7:10 A.M. We continue to have students enter the building late each 
day. We seek your partnership in educating your child, so please make sure they are getting a good night sleep and 
arrive on time each day so they are not missing valuable instruction time. Thank you in advance. 
 
PCS Connects 
If you need assistance and Technology support, please visit the Pinellas County Schools Website by clicking the link 
below or searching PCS Connects. 
PCS Connects / Family Tech Support Resources (pcsb.org) 
 
Senior Portraits  
Attention ALL seniors!!! It’s that time of year for Senior Portraits. If you have not had your portrait taken at the Prestige 
studio, you will have the opportunity to get it taken on campus on Sept. 15 and Oct. 7. Photos will be taken in the CAT 
Auditorium by appointment only. The sitting fee is $15 and Prestige will provide a drape/tux as well as cap and gown. To 
schedule an appointment, see Ms. Tobin in A-106. Make sure to mark your calendar and look picture perfect!  
  
Senior Quotes 
All seniors may submit a Senior Quote under their portrait in the yearbook. Again, the deadline for your student to 
submit a quote is Oct. 29, 2021. Please tell your seniors to email their quotes to lakewoodseniorquotes@gmail.com.  
 
Yearbook Senior Ads 
The yearbook staff is selling full-page ($200), half-page ($120) and quarter-page ($80) Senior Tribute ads. Buy these to 
congratulate your seniors and tell them how proud you are of them! If you would like more information on how to buy 
one or examples of what they look like, email Ms. Shiver at shiverj@pcsb.org.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 727.893.2916. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Savage 
Principal 
Lakewood High School 
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